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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
    It was so wonderful hearing about all of your Thanksgiving breaks! It sounds like you all
were able to spend some quality time with family and enjoy lots of yummy food. I was so
happy to see all their shining faces when they returned on Monday! 
     We have been hard at work this week preparing for St. Nick Night, and you are all
certainly in for a treat! The 4th graders are ready to put on the performance of a
lifetime, and wish you all a very Merry start to the Holiday Season. 
     This week in 4th grade math, students learned the standard algorithm for multi-digit
multiplication. This can be a tricky concept, so I encourage a little extra practice at home
to help ensure they are remembering all the steps. Thank you for all the support you give
them! 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. NelsonWeek 13

Advent Circle
Upcoming Tests:

Advent starts this weekend, and with
that comes the beginning of our morning
Advent Wreath Circle. Families are invited
to join us every morning in the courtyard
during the season of Advent to sing and
pray as we light the candles of our
Advent Wreath. Fourth grade helps to
lead the school in a special way, so we
would love to have you there to
experience it with us! 

Math: Ch. 5 Test, Friday 12/8
Reading: Spelling Test, Friday 12/8

Mass 12/8

Week of
November 27th

Friday 12/8 is the Feast of the Immaculate
Conception, and is a Holy Day of Obligation!
We will not have our regular Wednesday
Mass, and will instead celebrate together
on Friday the 8th. Our class will be the choir,
and we would love to have you with us at 9am,
on Friday 12/8, to celebrate the feast day! All
are welcome!


